
 

 

 

announcement 

Public 

Dear Customers! 

We would like to inform you that our personal customer service point at 1082 

Bp., Futó utca 47-53. (Corvin Quarter) will be closed on 20 December 2024 

(Friday) at its current address, and its last day of operation will be 19 

December 2024 (Thursday). 

 

From 20 December 2024 Friday), we will be waiting for you at 1053 Bp. 

Kálvin tér 3., where our trained and experienced colleagues will help you to 

manage your everyday financial affairs smoothly. 

 

The opening hours of our personal customer service point at 1053 Bp. 

Kálvin tér 3.: 

 Monday: 8.00 - 17.00 

 Tuesday-Thursday: 8.00 - 16.00 

 Friday: 8.00 - 15.00 

In addition to the above, you can of course use our services at any K&H branch 

in the country. 

To ensure that we can serve you without waiting at our personal customer 

service points, please book your appointment online at 

idopontfoglalas.kh.hu. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your understanding! 

 

Best regards: 

 K&H Bank 


